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The mission of the Academic Senate Foundation for California Community Colleges is to enhance the excellence of the California community colleges by sustained support for professional development of the faculty in the furtherance of effective teaching and learning practices. 

The AS Foundation continues to be committed to supporting faculty and the work of the ASCCC. 

A scholarship announcement went out this week to all ASCCC list serves. Three scholarships to Fall Plenary in Irvine November 1-3 are available for faculty from Areas C & D (southern areas). In the spring, three scholarships will also be available for faculty from Areas A & B (northern areas) to attend Spring Plenary April 11-13 in Millbrae. Scholarships include registration, two nights at the host hotel, and $200 towards travel costs. Applications are available at https://asfccc.com/scholarships/. The deadline to apply is October 15.

The Foundation will have scholarship opportunities for selected other 2018-2019 ASCCC events. Check the AS Foundation website (https://asfccc.com/scholarships/) periodically for more information. Keep an eye out for scholarship opportunities via the ASCCC list serves!
 
We will not be having a Foundation area competition this fall – The area competition will be held in conjunction with Spring Plenary to give Areas A, B, and D more time to strategize and consider how to beat Area C’s record from Spring 2018.

The Foundation is always looking for vendors to help sponsor events and to raise additional funds to support faculty scholarships. If you know a product vendor who may be a fit for ASCCC values and who may be interested in an opportunity to market themselves to CCC faculty, please have them contact the ASCCC office at info@asccc.org or send their information for us to contact them. 



